
November 1, 2006  Nathan Hale LaCrosse  Board meeting minutes  
 Meeting called to order At 7:15 p.m.- in attendance- R. Strickland, G. Harvey, K. 
Malone, S. Boone, Tamara Osborne, D. Landeen (Root), K. Allen (Arndt) 
 
AGENDA 
Coach Recruitment- Discussion regarding the previous hour interview with Head Coach 
candidate –Bobby Landig. Kelly Malone moved to make an offer to contract with Bobby 
pending satisfactory confirmation of his references, the Nathan Hale athletic director and 
a check with the Washington State Patrol. Motion was seconded by D. Landeen and 
passed unanimously. 
 
Player Recruitment 
The November 17th player game was cancelled for now-another date to be determined.  
Early Registration fee date was also delayed until the end of December. 
Discussion regarding – indoor LaCrosse for winter conditioning – encouragement of 
players to stay in condition during the off season. 
Stan Boone brought forward information regarding off season conditioning. Doug Brown  
Has agreed to lead winter conditioning and again this year for the LaCrosse at Nathan 
Hale – there with be an e-mail to follow regarding his scheduling. The plan is for shorter 
and more intense sessions along with Basic training skills.  
Kelly Malone will call Ingraham’s Athletic Director, Summit’s Athletic Director and 
Shoreline Christian School to encourage any players not participating in a Spring sport to 
look into the Nathan Hale LaCrosse program. 
Glen Harvey will talk with the University Prep Athletic Director- Rebecca Moe. 
 
Budget 
Upcoming expenses: Kelly Malone ordered 6-10 dozen balls at $15.00 a dozen. 
Ken Kerkoff has agreed to handle field reservations for this next season – for practices 
and  games. 
 
Other Business 
Official first day of practice is the 3rd week in February – February 26th. 
Kelly sent out the League’s report via e-mail, the listing in the League’s Board meeting 
minutes indicates that Nathan Hale is in the division 2. 
Stan Boone reported that the Nathan Hale teacher’s lounge is booked for the 1st 
Wednesday of each month for the LaCrosse meeting. 
The next meeting is December 6th at 7 pm. 
 


